
SHOE SHACK & MVRA TO SPONSOR  

“RECYCLE YOUR RUNNING SHOES” 

 
The Shoe Shack and the MVRA are proud to announce that we have started  a program to collect and then 
“recycle” your old running shoes by providing them to an organization that will be sure they are given to those in 
need. We have chosen to use a program run by the College of Osteopathic Medicine at Michigan State University 
in East Lansing, MI .  The program is called, “Heart and Sole” and they accept gently used shoes to be sent to areas 
in the United States as well as some African nations.   
 
Please bring your “retired” running shoes to the collection bin at the Shoe Shack located at 3250 Dodge Street in 
Dubuque. Store hours are Monday –Friday 9-7 pm, Saturday 9-5 pm Sunday Noon—4 pm. We ask that you please 
WASH the shoes and allow them to air dry completely before bringing them in.  We’d like them to be in the best 
possible condition for those who are in need.  
 
Kevin at the Shoe Shack will be donating the funds to ship the shoes “Heart and Sole”. His generosity is much  
appreciated. Please consider a donation of your old shoes.  
 
If you have any questions please feel free to contact Kevin Cochenour at 563-582-6690 or Mike Rohner at 563-
564-9548. Thank you for your support with this project.  


